Attachment C

From: gene Gregory

To: Donna Ferguson

Subject: Re: FW: IREA Vacated 2nd Street + Alley Easement Request, MIS15-0006
Date: Wednesday, November 04, 2015 8:08:53 AM

Mercantile Commons
230 3rd Street

Request for emergency easement approval.

Reasons

1)Winter is coming and we want to start our project soon as our funding is approved.

2) IREA is boring their lines underground and we don't want to not be able to get the work
done.

3)This line feeds the Courthouse , The Bank Building, The stone Church, and The Mexican
Restaurant and is critical it cannot be shut down for very long.

4 )We don't want to incur frost charges for frozen ground.

5) All other easements are in place.

Please Consider this as we cannot break ground until these lines are moved.
Denise Blodig Milan Hejduk Owners

On Tue, Nov 3, 2015 at 4:46 PM, Donna Ferguson <DFerguson@crgov.com> wrote:

Hi Gene,

Please send me an e-mail with your request for an emergency adoption and the reason you are
requesting it as well as the time frame you are trying to meet.

Please send this as soon as possible. | cannot schedule your hearing until | receive this.

Thank you,

Donna Ferguson

Development Services Department
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